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Washington Township Environmental Commission (WTEC)
November 7, 2016 Meeting Minutes
Meeting Start 7:30 pm:  Present:  Merv Haines, Bill Leavens,  Kelly Martin, CJ Sinko, Joseph  Amoroso, Laramie Traina,  Greg Forsbrey, Guest –Paula Ross

1) Merv Haines visited Warren County Soil Conservancy District Office and brought brochures back to share with committee.  Brochures will be left in EC mailbox for those interested in learning about the animal waste management plan.
a. Based on approval from the Washington Township Committee, the WT Env. Commission Committee elected to invite the Warren County Soil Conservancy to a Washington Township working session in early 2017 to do a presentation for farmers on developing and maintaining an Animal Waste Management Plan.   The EC will request to review the presentation ahead of time.  The EC also considered the value of showing the presentation to a few local farmers to get their POV recognizing we need to get farmers on board with the program to ensure they realize this program is being offered to help them avert an issue.  The EC will follow up with Warren County for their recommendations on how best to present this to the WT farmers.
2) Greg Forsbrey expressed concern that the ad-HOC green team participation is dwindling.  Should the Green Team be disbanded?  Greg asked the EC if it wanted to absorb the duties of the Green Team.  CJ asked if anyone would be interested in chairing the Green Team responsibilities however none was able to commit to chairing.  Since its inception he Green Team has raised about $13K in grants.
3) Merv Haines discussed sharing the High School testing report with the Musconetcong and Upper Raritan Water Associations and expanding High School testing to Hackettstown High School.  Bill to follow up with Musconetcong.  Merv and Kelly to follow up with the Raritan.  Merv also recommended that the Upper Raritan Water Association provide macro invertebrate sampling training to the West Morris Central High School Class which is expected to be performing stream testing in the spring of 2017.  CJ to follow up with Joyce Hartman to determine best time to do training. 
4) AOB – Paula Ross attended meeting to inform the EC of her desire to help participate with invasive species control and removal.  EC will add Paula to list of volunteers.

Meeting Adjourned: 8:40 pm
